
 

 
 
February 9, 2022 
 
From the Office of Student Financial Services 
 
Dear Students: 
 
Over the past 22 months, the U.S. Department of Education has provided Emergency Financial 
support to students of our institution related to the disruption of campus operations due to the 
continued pandemic. PTC has had several distributions over this period with various levels of 
funding that required a completed application and continued enrollment. 
 
At this time, we have closed the application period related to any previous funding that was 
available to date. Any application received after February 7th will not be processed. Any 
application that was received recently prior to the February 7th date will be honored and is being 
processed over the next few days. 
 
We are making available one FINAL distribution to disburse all the remaining eligible funding. 
This does not require any action on your part. 
 
To be eligible, students must be actively enrolled or on an approved leave of absence at the 

time of distribution and in a degree seeking or certificate program. Funding awards will be the 

same for all students. 

Please allow 4 weeks from the time of this notice for funds to be distributed.  

All funding will be distributed via e-check which will be electronically sent to your student e-mail 

account upon availability. These checks are issued on behalf of PTC by a 3rd party servicer 

called Paymerang, so please be on the lookout for an email from them that will contain the e-

check along with instructions on how to negotiate. 

As a courtesy, we ask that you do not contact the Student Financial Services office regarding 

any missing distribution until these 4 weeks have passed. Distribution will be done in batches 

over this time frame so disbursement times will vary. 

 
Thank you 
 
Office of Student Financial Services  


